
EMORY UNIVERSITY 
ATLANTA 22 , GEORGIA 

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY 

March 25, 1963 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 

Thank you very much for your letter 
informing me of your time of arrival. I 
will meet you at the airport at the settled 
time. 

I apologize for not answering your 
letter sooner, but I have been out of 
town for a week. 

I am looking forward to seeing you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Francia S. Ben ̂Jamin/ Jr 

FSB/js 


